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Barrick, Lucy

From: Barrick, Lucy
Sent: 19 October 2010 12:58

Subject: FW: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION RE: PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED BY
POLICE AUTHORITY

Thank you for your email of 14 October in which you made a request for information under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000. Specifically you requested the following information from the
British Transport Police Authority;

The total number of (a) letters and (b) emails sent by members of the public to the Police
Authority in the last 3 years (2007-08, 2008-09, 2009-10)

I can confirm that following a review of the Authority’s mail log the total number of letters received
from the public is included in the table below:

Year 2007/8 2008/9 2009/10
Number of letters 7 7 11
received from the

Public

In relation to the total number of emails from the public in the last three years, this information is not
held by BTPA as it is not logged on our systems and therefore it cannot be provided.

Yours sincerely
LB

Lucy Barrick
Business Support Manager

British Transport Police Authority

The Forum (5th Floor N)  W: www.btpa.police.uk

74 - 80 Camden Street T: 020 7383 3844

London NW1 OEG E: lucy.barrick@btp.pnn.police.uk

BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated above this emalil is considered
'NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'.

~or:
Date: Thu, Oct 14, at 4:

Subject: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION RE: PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED BY
POLICE AUTHORITY
To: foi.requests@btpa.police.uk

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION RE: PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED BY POLICE AUTHORITY

19/10/2010
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Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist
you with this request, | am outlining my query as specifically as possible.

| would like information on the volume of correspondence from members of the public received by
the Police Authority. Specifically, | would like to receive information on:

(i) The total number of (a) letters and (b) emails sent by members of the public to the Police
Authority in the last 3 years (2007-08, 2008-09, 2009-10)

If you need further clarification, please contact me by email. My preferred format to receive the
information is electronically (in .xls or .doc/docx format, rather than .pdf), but | can also accept
hard copies.

| would be grateful if you could confirm by email that you have received this request. | look
forward to your response within 20 working days, as required by the legislation.

Kind regards,

British Transport Police Authority

The Forum (5th Floor N)  W: www.btpa.police.uk

74 - 80 Camden Street T: 020 7383 0259

London NW1 OEG E: general.enquiries@btpa.police.uk

BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated above this emalil is considered
‘NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'.
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